July 20,2011

To Whom It May Concern:

This letter is to recommend Yesenia Machado for a position as registered nurse in
your organization. I, Jerome Bass, am the Director at Cypress Hills Child Care
Center, where Yesenia has volunteered many times since November 2009. Yesenia
has assisted our staff in supervising the children as well as preparing various
activities. She has also helped to plan and implement lessons on health and
nutrition for the children.

Yesenia possesses great verbal and written communication skills. She is very
organized and established. While here, she exibited a wonderful ability to work with
the parents and children. Yesenia works independently and is fully capable of
following through on required tasks. She has been a great asset to the daycare, and I
have the utmost confidence in her judgment. I would strongly recommend her for
any position she wishes to pursue.

Sincerely,

Jerome Bass, Director

Cypress Hills Child Care Center
108 Pine Street

Brooklyn, NY 11208



